
 
PARTNERS IN TRANSPORTA  

KANSAS CITY MARRIOTT
KANSAS CIT

OCTOBER 31, 2004 

CONFERENCE CONTACT – CHRIS ANDERSON, IOW
PHONE – 515-961-4851   E-MAIL 
Christie.Anderson@dot.state.ia.us
 
TION LEARNING CONFERENCE
 – COUNTRY CLUB PLAZA 
Y, MISSOURI 

– NOVEMBER 3, 2004 
To:  All Technical Training Coordinators 
 
From:  Transportation Curriculum Coordination Council (TCCC) 
 National Transportation Training Directors (NTTD) 
 
 
Sustaining a competent transportation workforce is a national priority.  Many states, 
regions, and organizations are working to train and certify state employees, contractors, 
producers, and other agency’s personnel.  Although working toward similar goals these 
groups often have acted independently to develop training materials and educate 
employees.   
 
To discuss common ground we share and learn how we may better work together to reach 
similar goals, the National Transportation Training Directors (NTTD), Transportation 
Curriculum Coordination Council (TCCC), and the Technical Training Coordinators are 
planning a joint meeting in Kansas City, Missouri October 31- November 3, 2004.  This 
joint venture is an opportunity for training professionals from all disciplines to meet and 
share information.  Benefits of this meeting include: 
 

●  Avoid duplication of effort 
 ●  A forum to share technical training information among states 
 ●  Develop new DOT resources for training 
 ●  Share adult training techniques to make training offered more effective 
 ●  Save valuable state resources by sharing with other DOT trainers 
 
The conference will entail both combined sessions and allow time for individual group 
topics of interest.   
 
The registration process will vary by group due to differences in agendas.  The registration 
application, meeting and hotel information will be mailed in the near future, so mark your 
calendars and plan to join us for an opportunity to benefit your state’s educational future! 
 
For those of you unfamiliar with the TCCC please visit our web site at 
http://www.nhi.fhwa.dot.gov/tccc/ and refer to the enclosed Focus article for information. 
 
Please pass this information on to others in your organization or state that may be 
interested. 
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